## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Betsy Moukawsher, Town Clerk

FROM:

Jonathan Reiner, Director of Planning and Development

DATE:

June 26, 2017

SUBJECT:

Cancellation of Zoning Commission Meeting

The Zoning Commission has canceled its regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 5, 2017.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Zoning Commission is Wednesday, August 2, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in Community Room 2 at the Town Hall Annex.

For additional information call Diane J. Glemboski, Planner II, at 860-446-5976.

JJR:dlg

cc:

**Zoning Commission** 

Lisa Hylton, Town Manager's Office